
The City of Coral Springs has told us that 

Safety Town will be closed on Thursday, 

November 22, 2018 for Thanksgiving. 

 

The Literature in the Springs meeting of 

Narcotics Anonymous will not be able to 

meet on Thanksgiving because the room will 

be locked. 

 

Please visit www.goldcoastna.org or call 

(888) 524-1777 for alternate meeting places. 

 

We will resume our regular meetings on 

Thursday, November 29, 2018 at 7 PM. We 

look forward to seeing you then. 

 
Narcotics Anonymous® is not affiliated with Safety Town 

http://www.goldcoastna.org/

